


by 2024. They also coincide with your more recent announcement that John Deere will shift all
production of compact track and skid steer loaders from the U.S. to Mexico by 2026.4

America needs a strong manufacturing sector to build the tractors, combines and other
-sufficiency and leadership possible.

American corporations, like John Deere, have a duty to their workers, nation, customers, and
shareholders. Policymakers, likewise, have a responsibility to ensure businesses are able to
operate and thrive within the American economy. I hope that John Deere recommits to its
American workers and the families that depend on them, and I look forward to continuing to
develop policies that make it easier for companies like yours to expand manufacturing operations
in this great nation.

Sincerely,

Marco Rubio
U.S. Senator

4 https://prosperousamerica.org/john-deere-shrinking-in-iowa-but-set-to-grow-in-mexico/


